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Kevin,
 
We sent this withdrawal confirmation to Jessica yesterday.
 
 
Regards
 
David Kaner
Volunteer Chair - CGCA Licensing Sub-Committee
07868 753549
 
 
 

From: licensing@coventgarden.org.uk <licensing@coventgarden.org.uk> 
Sent: 05 June 2020 01:22
To: 'Donovan, Jessica: WCC' <jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 20/01701/LIPN-London School Of Economics & Political Science, Houghton Street,
London
 
Jessica,
 
This is to confirm that the CGCA is content to withdraw its Representation as the applicant has
agreed to our proposed conditions.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Regards
 
David Kaner
Volunteer Chair - CGCA Licensing Sub-Committee
07868 753549
 
 
 

From: Donovan, Jessica: WCC <jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk> 
Sent: 04 June 2020 14:04
To: licensing@coventgarden.org.uk
Subject: RE: 20/01701/LIPN-London School Of Economics & Political Science, Houghton Street,
London
 
Dear David,
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Following your email. The applicant has confirmed that they are agreeable to your
proposed wording of condition 8. Please see the confirmation attached.
 
Following the applicants decision to agree to your proposed wording would you be able
to confirm if this satisfies your concerns with this application and you are happy to
withdraw your representation or do you require any additional
information/reassurances?
 
Kind Regards
 
Jessica Donovan
Senior Licensing Officer

Public Protection and Licensing
Westminster City Council
15th Floor
Westminster City Hall
64 Victoria Street
London SW1E 6QP

Direct line: 07815665265

Contact Centre: 020 7641 6500
 
Email: Jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk

Team E-mail: licensing@westminster.gov.uk

Web: www.westminster.gov.uk
 

P  Before printing, think about the environment
 

 
 
 

From: licensing@coventgarden.org.uk <licensing@coventgarden.org.uk> 
Sent: 23 May 2020 10:35
To: Donovan, Jessica: WCC <jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 20/01701/LIPN-London School Of Economics & Political Science, Houghton Street,
London
 
Dear Jessica,
 
I am happy with the amended list of conditions.  However I would point out that condition 8 is
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ambiguous.  My suggestion is that as ANY event continuing after 23:00 is by definition major this
is amended to read as follows:
 
For all major events no music noise shall be audible within noise sensitive premises with windows
open in a typical manner for ventilation after 23:00 (save for the Summer Ball where this will
apply after 00:00).
 
The current wording suggests that for any event which continues after 23:00 the condition
applies at all times, which is, I assume, not the intention.
 
With this small amendment the CGCA will withdraw its Representation.
 
Regards
 
David Kaner
Volunteer Chair - CGCA Licensing Sub-Committee
07868 753549
 
 
 

From: Donovan, Jessica: WCC <jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 May 2020 16:03
To: licensing@coventgarden.org.uk
Subject: RE: 20/01701/LIPN-London School Of Economics & Political Science, Houghton Street,
London
 
Dear David,
 
Following my email yesterday the agent acting on behalf of the applicant has now
provided me with an updated list of conditions for the above case which you can find
attached.
 
Following the additional conditions would you be able to confirm if they satisfy your
concerns with this application and you are happy to withdraw your representation or do
you require any additional information/reassurances?
 
Kind Regards
 
Jessica Donovan
Senior Licensing Officer

Public Protection and Licensing
Westminster City Council
15th Floor
Westminster City Hall
64 Victoria Street
London SW1E 6QP

Direct line: 07815665265
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Contact Centre: 020 7641 6500
 
Email: Jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk

Team E-mail: licensing@westminster.gov.uk

Web: www.westminster.gov.uk
 

P  Before printing, think about the environment
 

 
 
 

From: Donovan, Jessica: WCC 
Sent: 21 May 2020 08:30
To: licensing@coventgarden.org.uk
Subject: 20/01701/LIPN-London School Of Economics & Political Science, Houghton Street,
London
Importance: High
 
Dear David,
 
Following your representation on the London School of Economics I can confirm that
the applicant has now agreed and proposed to add the attached conditions to their
licence.
 
Following the additional conditions would you be able to confirm if they satisfy your
concerns with this application and you are happy to withdraw your representation or do
you require any additional information/reassurances?
 
Kind Regards
 
Jessica Donovan
Senior Licensing Officer

Public Protection and Licensing
Westminster City Council
15th Floor
Westminster City Hall
64 Victoria Street
London SW1E 6QP

Direct line: 07815665265

Contact Centre: 020 7641 6500
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Email: Jdonovan@westminster.gov.uk

Team E-mail: licensing@westminster.gov.uk

Web: www.westminster.gov.uk
 

P  Before printing, think about the environment
 

 

***********************************************************************************
Westminster Connects - bringing the community together in Westminster

If you want to volunteer visit: https://www.westminster.gov.uk/coronavirus-how-
you-can-help and register with us.

If you need help or you know of anyone who needs help as a result of COVID-19,
email: westminsterconnects@westminster.gov.uk or call us on 020 7641 1222.

If you are concerned about an adult who you think requires social care and
support or you have a safeguarding concern, phone 020 7641 1444 or 020 7641
1175 or email: adultsocialcare@westminster.gov.uk

If you are concerned about a child and you have a safeguarding concern, phone:
0207 641 4000 or email AccesstoChildrensServices@westminster.gov.uk
***********************************************************************************
Westminster City Council switchboard: +44 20 7641 6000.
www.westminster.gov.uk
***********************************************************************************
This E-Mail may contain information which is privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure.
If you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail or any part of it, please
telephone Westminster City Council immediately on receipt.
You should not disclose the contents to any other person or take copies.
***********************************************************************************
 

Virus-free. www.avast.com
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you-can-help and register with us.

If you need help or you know of anyone who needs help as a result of COVID-19,
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